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Need to Give Us Feedback?

The 2023/24 Edward Jones U18D
Silver Stick Champs!

   As we approach the joyous holiday season, I want to take a moment                                                                                                            
to extend my heartfelt wishes to each and every one of you. It has                                                                                                           
been a remarkable year for our hockey community, filled with exciting                                                                                               
moments, growth, and camaraderie. As the president of South Muskoka                                                                                              
Minor Hockey, I am immensely proud of the dedication and spirit our players,                                                                             
coaches, volunteers, and parents have brought to the rink.
   The holiday season is a time to reflect on the achievements and memories we've                                                                          
created together on the ice. From the cheers of victory to the lessons learned in defeat,                                                                 
each experience has contributed to the character and resilience of our young athletes. It's not                                                      
just about the game; it's about the friendships forged, the skills developed, and the sense of community that binds us all.
   May this holiday season bring you warmth, joy, and precious moments with family and friends. Let's recharge our spirits,
embrace the festive magic, and return in the new year with a renewed sense of purpose and enthusiasm for the game we
love.
   Thank you for being a part of the SMMHA family. Your passion and dedication are the driving force behind our success.
Wishing you all a Merry Christmas, a Happy Hanukkah, and a joyful holiday season.

See you in the new year, ready for more exciting moments on the ice!

Warmest Wishes for the Holiday Season!

Jody Somerville
President, SMMHA



EXCITING NEWS JUST IN TIME FOR ODR SEASON!

We're delighted to share our brand-new business partnership with Shinny and Co. If you're gearing
up for a winter backyard rink, you're in for a treat! Get ready for the ultimate rink experience.

🏒  Explore their website now for an exclusive offer on rink kits using code SMMHA2023. Choose
from a variety of options, including over 32 NHL team logos or even our unique Bears Logo right at
the center of the ice. Your dream rink awaits! https://shinnyandco.com/

Holiday Shut Down Dates
Please note the following shut down period from
December 23, 2023 to January 1, 2024 - regular
practice times commence on January 2, 2024

SMMHA would like to send a out a big thank
you to all of the amazing businesses and
donors who contributed to our Online Silent
Auction this year.  While we did not reach
our goal we would like to thank all those who
participated with bids and contributed to
the association with their auction wins!


